the RUUM school

5th March 2021
Dear Parents and Carers,

As you will know, (much to the relief of many parents!) schools will be re-opening next week for all
pupils. This is excellent news for all those young people across the country who have been locked
down for such a long time.

The current situation at The Green Room is that we have two thirds of our pupils in physical school
at any one time, with the rest in online school. Pupils are in 3 days in school, 2 days at home. All
staff have also been tested twice a week, with pupils starting twice-weekly testing next week. This
is working well. We have had no positive cases and have been able to keep our bubble clean and
safe.

Re-opening the schools is a big step and not without its concerns. As | said in my previous letter
before half term, in order to maintain a consistent and safe working environment, | foresaw our
current timetable running up until the Easter holidays, four weeks from now. This is beneficial to
many of our pupils and families who are anxious about a full school return and where big changes
part way through a term are unsettling.

However, if the full school return next week will allow you to return to work, or you have other
concerns about your child being at home, and think they would benefit from more time in school
this term, please do let me know and we can work on a phased return to full time school,

We are still unable to use the Windsor Leisure Centre for sport, but as soon as this re-opens, we
will re-start our sports programme. Ideally this will be from April 12th (we cannot wait to get back in
the gym and onto the bench ball pitch). We are also making plans for GR Fest, our summer
camping trip and lots more for the summer term, which | am expecting to be back to normal.
Watch this space for more information.

Thank you for your continued support. Stay safe and have an enjoyable weekend.
Kind regards,
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Richard Allen
Head of School



